McDonald _Count'y Commission—Minutes
February 3, 2014

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch- Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk
GENERAL BUSINESS
The Commission received a written request to place no diving/shallow water signs at the bridge over
Elk River on Elk Springs Rd. Commissioner Bunch made the motion to place the signs on the bridge as
soon as possible. Commissioner Holloway seconded. Vote was unanimously in favor.

David Stokes met with Commission concerning Lynn Rd. Bridge. Mr. Stokes informed the Commission
that the bridge has problems with under cutting being a major problem. Mr. Stokes asked the
Commission to consider moving this issue on to high priority.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on February 5th 2014
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